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Classes with the best attendance:  

Exeter Class 97.50% and St Andrews 97.27% 

Well done! 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 Thank you for all of your efforts 
today with Christmas Jumper day. I 
am thrilled to announce that, so far, 

we have raised £296.01 for Save the 
Children! 

 

What is happening next week? 

Monday 13th December – Reception and KS1 
will be recording their Christmas performance on 
Monday. Further details will follow with how to 
access the recording.  
 
Monday 13th December- Year 1’s trip to St 
Saviour’s Church 
 
 
Friday 17h December – Last day of term  
Reception dismissal will be 12:15pm, 
Key Stage 1 dismissal will be at 12:20pm and  
Key Stage 2 dismissal will be at 12:30pm 
 

MIND Parent Workshops Next Term: 

The Mental Health Support Team from Westminster Mind will continue to deliver 
workshops for parents and carers next term. The workshops will be an opportunity 
to learn more about emotional wellbeing and behaviour and understand how you 

can support your child’s mental health and access further support.  

The workshops will be delivered face-to-face in school on the dates and times listed 
below:  

1. Mental Health Awareness – Thursday 27th January 9am 
2. Managing my Child’s Behaviour – Thursday 10th February 9am 

 

If you would like to sign up for a place, please email the office 
pimlicoprimary@pimlicoacademy.org 

 


